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The Boy Scouts of America Media Statement:  

 

In February, the Boy Scouts of America embarked on the most comprehensive listening exercise 
in its history to consider the impact of potential changes to its membership standards policy on 
the organization and gather perspectives from inside and outside of the Scouting family.  This 
review created an outpouring of feedback from the Scouting family and the American public, 
from both those who agree with the current policy and those who support a change.  
 
{ŎƻǳǘƛƴƎΩǎ ǊŜǾƛŜǿ ŎƻƴŦƛǊƳŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘƛǎ ƛǎǎǳŜ ǊŜƳŀƛƴǎ ŀƳƻƴƎ ǘƘŜ Ƴƻst complex and challenging 
issues facing the BSA and society today.  Even with the wide range of input, it is extremely 
difficult to accurately quantify the potential impact of maintaining or changing the current 
policy. While perspectives and opinions vary significantly, parents, adults in the Scouting 
community, and teens alike tend to agree that youth should not be denied the benefits of 
Scouting.  
 
For this reason, the Executive Committee, on behalf of the National Executive Board, wrote a 
resolution for consideration that would remove the restriction denying membership to youth 
on the basis of sexual orientation alone and would maintain the current membership policy for 
all adult leaders of the Boy Scouts of America.   The proposed resolution also reinforces that 
Scouting is a youth program, and any sexual conduct, whether heterosexual or homosexual, by 
youth of Scouting age is contrary to the virtues of Scouting. 
 
The voting members will take action on the resolution during the Boy Scouts of AƳŜǊƛŎŀΩǎ 
National Annual Meeting next month.  
 
America needs Scouting, and our policies must be based on what is in the best interest of our 
natioƴΩǎ children. Throughout this process, we work to stay focused on that which unites us, 
reaching and serving young people to help them grow into good, strong citizens. Our priority 
remains to continue accomplishing incredible things for young people and the communities we 
serve.  
 
EDITORΩS NOTE:  ¢ƻ ƭŜŀǊƴ ƳƻǊŜ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ .{!Ωǎ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ ǎǘŀƴŘŀrds, please visit 

www.scouting.org/sitecore/content/MembershipStandards/KnowTheFacts.aspx. 
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